
 

Alpine has recalled all PDR-F50, PDR-M65, and PDR-V75 amplifiers from the market for 

inspection and replacement. 

 

Problem  

Some Alpine PDR Series Amplifiers are being  

recalled as they don't have enough insulation and 

could overheat and cause a fire.  

 

 

 

 

Details 

The models affected are PDRF50, PDRM65, PDRV75. They were sold at Alpine stockist from 

August 2015 to December 2015. 

What to do 

Contact the retailer you bought your amplifier from to have it replaced for free. 

There will be no charge to you for the removal and replacement of the amplifier(s) 

 

Contact 

For more information, phone the importer/distributor on (09)4156680 or email 

garethl@soundgroup.co.nz 

 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Alpine PDR Series Amplifiers 

 

Date issued:  23 May 2016 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has 
been taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire 
Service is not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever 
arising. 
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